
From: Myrlin C. Ramos [mailto:mcramos@fda.gov.ph]  
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 11:28 AM 
To: maya estrada <maya.estrada@asc.com.ph> 
Cc: Anthony Calibo <acalibomd@yahoo.com>; Jeannette M. Dacpano <jmdacpano@doj.gov.ph>; Robert 
Nereo B. Samson <robertnereo.samson@ipophil.gov.ph>; wms berroya <wms_berroya@yahoo.com.ph> 
Subject:  

 
Ms. Maya Estrada 
Ads Standard Council 
 
Dear Ms. Maya, 
 
Consistent with the Inter-Agency Committee's mandate to conduct monitoring of all on-going activities 
and advertisements for products within the scope of Executive Order No. 51, we find that the standard 
messages for some TV advertisements were not aligned with Sec. 21(F) of the Joint A.O, to wit: 
 
  "F,  For purely AUDIO-VISUAL advertisements (TV ads), the standard message with an actual 
breastfeeding logo shall be flashed second to the last frame for at least (4) seconds.  Voice-over for the 
primary standard message shall be a requirement.  Voice-over for the primary standard message should 
be clearly mentioned in the advertisement." 
 
We are furnishing you a copy of the Joint DOH-DOJ-DTI-DSWD AO 2012-0027 for your reference.   
 
Thank you. 
 
IAC Secretariat 

 

 

____________________________________________ 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the 

individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please 

notify the system manager. This message contains confidential information and is intended only 

for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, 

distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have 

received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the 

intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in 

reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. 
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